
Actions from the February 2019 meeting of the Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee 
 

 Agenda Item Resolution / Action Action Update 

February PENNINE CARE 

FOUNDATION TRUST 

– CQC INSPECTION 

Members agreed they would to take up the offer of a visit to the 
improved facilities.  
 
RESOLVED that the progress as outlined in the report be noted. 
 

Ward visit arranged for Sub-committee 
members on 18 March 2019. 

OUTCOME OF 

PUBLIC 

CONSULTATION ON 

PROPOSED IVF 

CHANGES 

RESOLVED that the contents of the report, presentation and 
discussion be noted and an update be provided to the meeting of 
the Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee in July 2019. 
 

 

OUTCOME OF 

PUBLIC 

CONSULTATION ON 

PROPOSED IVF 

CHANGES 

RESOLVED that:  
1. Consideration of the item be deferred with a view to 

arranging a separate meeting. The outcome of that 
discussion would be brought back to the meeting in March 
under the work programme item.   

2. The CCG be requested to review the decision as soon as 
possible and the Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee updated 
on an annual basis. 

 

Meeting to discuss the item scheduled 
for 21 March 2019.  Update on the 
outcome of the discussions to be given 
at Health Scrutiny Sub-committee on 
26 March. 

COUNCIL MOTIONS RESOLVED that the update as outlined in the report be noted. 
 

 

MAYOR'S HEALTHY 

LIVING CAMPAIGN 

RESOLVED that: 
1. The update be noted; 
2. Continuous support to the Mayor’s Healthy Living 

Campaign be provided by the Sub-Committee. 
 

 

HEALTH SCRUTINY 

FORWARD PLAN 

RESOLVED that the Health Scrutiny Forward Plan for 2018/19 be 
noted. 
 
 

 

 

 


